
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: January 17, 2024 
 
Re: Recommendation – Maintenance Vehicle 
 
 
Recommend Board rescind approval of the purchase of one 2023 F250 Pickup w/Plow, 
approved on August 23, 2023 as detailed below, due to limited inventory. 
 
12-000-262-732-000-00-000  $55,703.00  *MOE Funding 
 
Recommend Board approval of the purchase of one 2023 F250 Pickup (no plow), as 
detailed below. 
 
12-000-262-732-000-00-000 $52,288.38 *MOE Funding 
 
 


